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HAVE YOU OR A FAMILY MEMBER EXPERIENCED CHANGES 

TO THE NUMBER OF PAID CARE WORKERS YOU RECEIVE AT 

HOME OR HAD A REVIEW OF THIS?  

 UNIVERSITY RESEARCHERS WANT TO TALK TO YOU! 

WHAT IS THE RESEARCH ABOUT? 

Researchers at Newcastle University and Northumbria University would 

like to talk to people and their family members who have had care at 

home where there has been a change to the number of paid care workers 

who attend at any one time (or any review of the number of workers 

needed whether this led to a change or not). 

 

 

The purpose of this research is to use the experiences of those involved 

in these changes, alongside other information, to make recommendations 

on how they should be performed in the future. We are interested in 

negative experiences as well as positive ones. 

WHO CAN TAKE PART?  

Any person or relative who has experience of a change in the number of 

paid care workers they receive at home, or have had a review of the 

number of workers needed whether this led to a change or not. We want 

to talk to family members just as much as those receiving care. 

WHAT WOULD IT INVOLVE? 

A researcher would get in touch with you, give you more information, and 

give you the opportunity to ask questions. If you then gave consent, the 

researcher would carry out an interview with you over the telephone or by 

video link (whatever you prefer) to chat about your experience. This would 

take up to around 45 minutes and you could have a friend or family 

member with you if you would like to. 

 

WHAT DO I DO NEXT? 

Please email dhh@newcastle.ac.uk, indicating your 

interest. You can also contact us on 0191 208 1236 

(please leave a message with your details). 

Please note that this contact is for you to receive further information about 

the study, and does not commit you to taking part in it. 

 


